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This Photo by Unknown Author is 
Message from our Chaplain… 
 
This week our Archbishop of Canterbury, Justin Welby took a Collective Worship about Hope. I’d love you all to click 
on the link, watch it and let me know what you think. 
https://www.thenational.academy/assembly 
 
Hope is an amazing thing. It brightens your day, puts a spring in your step, and puts a smile on your face. And as 
Hope grows in you - so others catch it and pass it on too. 
Today - Think of something you Hope to do when we are all allowed out again. Think of something you can create 
today that shares your Hope - a picture for your window, a card for someone you love, a message for someone you 
will see soon.  
Talk about Hope, pray for Hope and choose to Hope today. Amen. 
Don’t forget to pray today 
AND Don’t forget your play today too. 
 
Rev. Dominic Hubbuck 
 

Dear Monet Nursery Class 

   
  
It was so lovely talking to you all this week and finding out that 
you are all well and keeping safe. I am so proud of you all and a 
big thank you to your families for supporting you with your 
learning at home. I can’t wait for us to be together again as I 
miss my one thousand hugs a week and our treasured singing 
times!   God bless you all and your families – stay safe and keep 
well. 

Lots of Love, 
Mrs Turner x 

 
Let us pray… 

 
 

Dear Lord, 
 
You have given me family and friends who bless me 
every day with kind words and actions. ... I am just 
so grateful for all of your blessings in my life, Lord. 
I pray that you remind me of just how lucky I am, 
and that you never allow me to forget to show 
my gratitude in prayer and returned kind acts.  
Thank you, Lord. 
 
Amen 

 
 

 

Dear Moore Class, 

I miss you all and hope you 
are safe and well. It has been 
lovely seeing all of the work 
and projects that you have 
been doing at home. I having 
been thinking of you all every 
day. I look forward to hearing 
your laughs again. 

Take care, Miss Lee 
 

Hargreaves class, what an odd 
few weeks we have had! I am 
missing seeing you in school 
every day and I love hearing 
from you through OneNote 
and Purple Mash. I hope you 
are all getting on well at home 
and having a nice time with 
your families.  
Here is a link to a song to cheer 
you up, get you moving and 
maybe even practise your Irish 
dancing! 🙂  
https://www.youtube.com/wa
tch?v=UvjLgjtJKsc 
From Mrs Laird  
 

 

This week’s challenge… 
 

Many of our staff have been taking part in the 2.6 
challenge throughout the week, you will be able to find a 

video of this on our Koinonia Federation You tube channel. 
Help to inspire the nation by sharing pictures or videos of 

your challenge on your OneNote. Please find more 
information and donate here: 

https://www.twopointsixchallenge.co.uk/getinvolved.html
. 

  
 
 

 

 
We wish the following children a very happy birthday this 

week… 
Orisetholaye – 27th April (Faraday class) 

Gabriel – 29th April (Einstein class) 
Mary – 29th April (Hawkins class) 
Mercy – 29th April (Makeba class) 
Precious – 30th April (Potter class) 

 
 


